## Pray for THE CULLERS

MISSIONARIES TO TAIWAN

January-March, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

Chinese New Year is past and everyone is back to school or work after the long holiday. We are making plans to begin regular meetings in the new area where we now live.

Two children have made professions of faith during a 'New Year Celebration' we held in our home. A teacher at a local elementary school where Jeanette has a Christian Character Class for children came to our home today for a Bible study. She wants to attend when we begin services. If we cannot find a suitable building to start in, we will hold meetings in our home.

Since we still have a busy schedule at our present church, we will be staggering the services at first. Praise the Lord for a new convert who was baptized in February at Mountaintop Baptist Church. She will join our Bible College class which begins in March.

We are contacting schools and nursing homes to present the Resurrection story during the month of April. Please pray the Lord will open doors for these meetings. Praise the Lord we almost have enough money to purchase a newer church van. We have begun searching for a suitable one for the church to use. Hopefully we will have it by April to use for the school outreach.

Thank you for your prayers and support in the work here. Prayerfully, in the next letter we will have an announcement about the beginning of the Neipu Baptist Church!

Serving our Lord until He returns,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers

Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. P. O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

keithcullers@mwmb.org 540-638-1658 (Keith & Jeanette Cullers)



Field Address:
P. O. Box 29
Fong Shan Xin Fu
Kaohsiung City 83099
Taiwan